
 

Newsletter 
For the week of Sept. 19-23     Second Grade 

Reading – We will be reading the fun story Diary of a Spider.  We will continue to 

work with words with a silent e at the end.  We will also be learning about cause and 

effect.  Books will come home on Wednesday or Thursday.  There will be a test on 

Friday over these concepts. 

Spelling – Words will come home on Monday, sentences on Tuesday, pre-test on 

Wednesday and the final test on Friday. 

English – We will be learning about the 4 different types of sentences. Please bring a 

stuffed dog or cat on Tuesday that can sit on your desk for English.        

Math – We will continue to work on memorizing the addition facts and work with 

family groups that include subtraction. I have many students who have difficulty 

counting by 2’s, especially when we start counting at 20 or 38 or some number other 

than 0.  Please practice with your child if they are having trouble.  This skill is already 

expected to be mastered before 2nd grade and we need to get them caught up. 

Science – We will finish our classifying of animals on Wednesday with a test. 

Social Studies – We will be discussing land and water habitats and place the animals 

we have been learning about in the correct habitat. 

Share Time – Bring your favorite book.  Be able to tell why it is your favorite book.  

It can be a book from when you were a baby and was read to you, a book you like 

reading, or maybe a book you can’t read but someone reads it to you. 

Reminders-Next Week 

Bookmobile from the Rolling Hills Library starts Monday. 

Red Wheel sales for Technology starts this week. 

Progress Reports come home on Monday. 

Remember to get your field trip notes turned in. 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

Sindie McCourt 

 


